GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL ROBERT GIBSON TERRY BOAZ GARY JACOB!, CLERK-TREASURER

February 9, 1976 School Basement

Robert Gibson opened the meeting. All members of the Board were present. Also present were Ernest Purvis, Janice Gibson, James Harl, Robert Tilly, and a few visitors.

Claims were presented and approved for payment.

The treasurer's report as of January 31, 1976, shows a checking fund balance of \$12,901.65. (General \$4,708.79, Localroads \$657.90, Street \$4,585.22, and CCIF \$2,949.74). The Revenue Sharing checking fund has a balance of \$3,412.15.

Janice Gibson's water utility receipts for January 1976 appear to agree with the bank statement.

Dan Cristiani was given permission to eventually move his present water meter to his new home site, extending with a 4" line to the property line. Inspection will be done by Superintendent Purvis.

Upon recommendation from Marshalls Harl and Tilly, an ad will be appearing in the Pekin Banner concerning stray dogs.

Ron Middleton, of the State Board of Health, recently inspected the water plant and its operation. Superintendent Purvis was given a very good rating.

Reports were read by Robert Gibson concerning the recent Greenville-Floyds Knobs Water Advisory Meeting. The Town is now awaiting the Water Advisory Board and our engineers to determine the maximum number of gallons which the Town can obtain by purchasing water direct from Floyds Knobs.

It was agreed that a desk, or some type of filing system, should be purchased for use by the Water Superintendent.

Two street lights are to be installed - one on the Corner of East First Street - one on the South side of U.S. 150 accommodating the homes of Mattingly, Tucker, and Conte.

Our engineers will be contacting Charles Ollis concerning the purchase of land for purpose of the lagoon.

Bill Voyles will be contacting Corydon Crushed Stone Company in regard to their deliveries to the Town. An invoice must be signed and left with the Town each time a delivery is made.

Robert Gibson moved the meeting be closed.

GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL ROBERT GIBSON TERRY BOAZ GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

February 9, 1976 School Basement

Respectfully submitted,

Rita F. Tucker Clerk-Treasurer

Robert Gibson President

RFT:rt